
Date: 18.10.2023 
Subject: Dussehra Break 
Ref No: GPS/Cir/020/2023-24 

 

Dear Parents, 

 
Please be informed, the school remains closed during Dussehra 
Break from Thursday, 19th October 2023 to Sunday, 29th 
October 2023.  
 
The school will reopen on Monday, 30th October 2023. 
 
WE WISH YOU ALL A HAPPY FESTIVE SEASON. 
 
 
Sd\- 
Principal 

 

 


